
 

ATTACHMENT A:  APPLICATION REFERRALS 

AGENCY COMMENTS 

Planning and 
Development, 
Engineering 
Services 

The subject parcel is located within the Co-operative Stormwater Management 
Initiative (CSMI) boundary and has a history of flooding issues identified within the 
84th Street Master Drainage Plan. Engineering recommends that a drainage 
easement be registered on the northerly boundary of the subject site to maintain 
the flexibility for the County to adequately address the drainage issue in the future. 

Recreation, Parks 
and Community 
Support 

The Recreation, Parks and Community Support department has reviewed this 
application and offer the following comments: 

• There are no concerns with this application from a parks, recreation and 
active transportation perspective. 

• An undeveloped Municipal Reserve (Grass surfacing, no landscape 
improvements and no constructed recreational amenities) is located 
directly north of the subject road allowance. 

Transportation 
Services 

Due to the existing drainage issues in this area, Rocky View County may require 
access to this Right of Way for future flooding response and pumping. 

Circulation Period:  July 21, 2020 to August 21, 2020. 
Agencies that did not respond, expressed no concerns, or were not required for distribution, are not listed. 
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